Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD

From: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD

Sent: Tuesday, September 10, 2019 8:00 AM

To: ‘DeAnn Grant'

Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD; Billings, Bradford, EMNRD; jamos@blm.gov

Subject: Remediation Plan Addendum Approval - COG - Copperhead 31 Fed Com #1 - (2RP-4763)
5-20-20118

Attachments: Remediation Plan Addendum Approval - COG - Copperhead 31 Fed Com #1H - (2RP-4763)
9.9.19.pdf

DeAnn,

We have received your Workplan/Remediation Proposal for 2RP-4763 Copperhead 31 Fed Com #1H, thank you. The
borehole drilled to 50’ showed no evidence of moisture or groundwater. The groundwater data and borehole log are
accepted to validate groundwater is deeper than 50’ in the spill area. The variance to install a 20-mil liner at 4.0’ below
surface in the pasture is approved.

This Workplan/Remediation proposal is approved.
Please let me know if you have any further questions.

Regards,

Robert J Hamlet

State of New Mexico

Energy, Minerals, and Natural Resources
Oil Conservation Division

811 S. First St., Artesia NM 88210

(575) 748-1283
Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to groundwater, surface water, human health or the environment. In
addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, or
local laws and/or regulations.



